
 

Dear faithful parents, grandparents, and supporters of SCCS, 
For the last four Trail’Raiser Nights, your generous purchase of the hand-
designed items by our students (magnets, pens, notepads, & hangers) has 
covered over $90,000 of the building expansion project!  

This year, the students will be designing “Cherished Chip Clips”, wide wood 
clothespins that will be hand-designed with custom art and will be perfect 
for closing all those open bags in the kitchen or holding recipes and photos!  

We are asking for a $10 donation per chip clip and are hoping to sell at least 
1,200 clips! Order as many as you like from each student you love! 

PLUS, every chip clip purchased will be MATCHED  
by a $10 donation from generous donors!  

 

Please complete the order form below or go to our online order form: 
www.siouxcenterchristian.com > Support SCCS > Trail’Raiser Night > Cherished Chip Clips 

Credit Card options through PayPal Giving Fund are available if you order online. 
 

   Orders are due by Friday, April 5… 
We want these to be designed & sent home by Easter break (April 17), so the deadline will be firm. The clips will be 
custom-designed for you and sent home with each student. We ask that parents help deliver them to family and friends. 
 

Your Name: 

Address:                                                                                        City:                                                       State:             ZIP: 

Phone:                                                             Email: 

I am a (choose one):   parent       grandparent      relative      friend      SCCS supporter       

Student’s Last Name:  First Name:  Grade:  Teacher (if known):  # of chip clips:  

 
 
 
Supporters: Write “Any Student” if you don’t have a particular student to order from 

Total “Cherished Chip Clips” Donation ($10 donation per clip):  

Additional donation to reduce the debt (this will be matched as well!):  

     Please make checks payable to:  Sioux Center Christian School     Memo: Cherished Chip Clips   
Thank you for your support of SCCS!!   

Order forms, along with your payment, may be mailed to or dropped off at the school office by Friday, April 5, 2019. 


